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I’d like to exercise a right of reply, since the speaker from the Russian Federation made 
some comments about the rights of refugees in the United States.  
  
I want to reassure the Russian Federation and our other colleagues that the United States 
takes its international obligations in regard to refugees and migration seriously. The United 
States, as we all know, is a country of immigrants, and we’re proud of our record of 
integrating immigrants into our society and of the robust, independent civil society 
organizations that exist in our country that advocate for the rights and integration of 
immigrants.  
  
We’re committed to leading on these issues, which is one reason why President Obama is 
hosting a leaders’ summit on refugees in September in New York, and will continue to 
pursue and take a cooperative and principled approach on these issues. 
 
Thank you, Mr. Chair. 
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